
Replacement is urgently needed  

 

One of the tasks of an animal shelter is to work on laptops. These also only have a 
certain lifespan and the current one is now so old that a new one is needed. The speed 
of the old device also leaves a lot to be desired. 

Over the years, the device has been used intensively for editing photos, videos and 
emails. The purchase of a new and faster laptop is therefore essential in order to be able 
to continue working creatively and productively. 

For this reason, we are asking for donations to raise the necessary funds for the 
replacement. Any support is welcome and will help us to continue our work. Thank you 
very much for your help! 

If anyone has a laptop to donate in kind, we would also be very happy to receive it! 

Here is the donation account if you would like to support us: 

Animal Protection 

Sparkasse Aschaffenburg-Miltenberg 

IBAN DE48 7955 0000 0500 5125 53 

BIC BYLADEM1ASA  

Note: (Laptop) 

Your team from Animal Protection 


